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17th November 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the end of another very exciting week and thank you to you all for your
Children in Need conftributions!

Dates for next week:

Monday 20*: Parent Forum (2.30pm; contact the School Office if you would like to
attend)

Tuesday 215t Book Swap (further details below)

Wednesday 22nd: Once Upon a Wednesday (children will be writing extra special
stories in class)

Thursday 23: Pelican Class Assembly (9.10am)

Friday 24i: Year 5&6 Bike Ride (further details to follow)

And beyond...

Thursday 30™: Dolphin Class Assembly (9.10am)

Friday 15t December: Christmas Fayre! (further details to follow)

Please contact the School Office should you require any further information.

Remembrance Sunday

Last Sunday our magnificent choir sang at St. Leonard's Church Remembrance
Service. An enormous thank you to all that took part and an even more enormous
thank you to Miss Wheelhouse for all her hard work and dedication in preparing our
singing heroes. | would also like to thank Amber Snow and Rylie Carpenter who gave
their time for the school to lay a wreath and plant crosses at Newhaven Town
Memorial; they did so with aplomb.

School Crossing Patrol
Mrs Hood (Maureenl!) will be away for two to three weeks from Thursday 23@
November; there will be no School Crossing Patrol during her absence.

Book Swap
Thanks to the hard work of Mrs Kimmelman (thank you Mrs Kimmelman!) we are now

able to offer a Book Swap opportunity to the children, the first being on Tuesday 215t
November. A separate letter with more details will follow this home today. Please try to
get your child involved; the more people that take part, the better the selection of
books we can offer!




Science Club

Or Young Engineers’ Club will be here at Denton soon - but we need more people to
sigh up otherwise the club will not be able to go ahead. All sessions are delivered by a
specialist and will take place at Denton. Each session costs £7. |f you would like your
child fo take part, you will need to register at www stemkids.co.uk

Please speak to the School Office if you have any further questions.

PE Kit

Please make sure that your child always has PE kit in school for their PE days. Although
we fry to find kit for an emergency, we have a very limited supply and we want every
child to be able to take part in every single PE session. Please note, if your child attends
an after school club, we are unable to offer PE kit should they forget it.

I hope you all have a lovely weekend.

Mr Guy Walsh
Headteacher




